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January 19, 1996.

Frome Investment Company-

ATTN: Mr. & Mrs. William M. Ellman
28000 Weymouth Court
Farmington Hills, MI 48334

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Ellman:

I have received your letter dated December 20, 1995, and the corresponding
attachment (letter from Zionomics to Doug E11 man, dated December 14,1995).
In the attachment, Zionomics proposes to encapsulate the magnesium-thorium
sheet metal fragment in concrete and transport it to Barnwell, South Carolina
for disposal. The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission (NRC) finds the proposed
approach to be acceptable.

As indicated in our October 6, 1995, letter your facility at 1950 West Fort
Street, Detroit, Michigan should be released for unrestricted use following
disposal of the sheet metal fragment. I will recomend that the Comission
release your facility and remove it from the Site Decomissioning Management
Plan list following NRC receipt of your Certificate of Disposition of
Materials (NRC Form 314). Please attach a copy of the Disposal Shipment
Manifest and a signed acknowledgement of receipt from the Barnwell disposal
site or the waste collector. Enclosed are copies of NRC Form 314 for your
use.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, I can
be reached at (301) 415-6607.

Sincerely,

[0RIGINAL SIGNED BY]

John T. Buckley
Low-Level Waste and Decomissioning

Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
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Frome Investoent. Company
ATTN: Mr. & Mrs. William M. E11 man !
2W00 Weymouth Court- ,

Farmington Hills, MI 48334 !

Dear Mr.1 Mrs. E11 man:
;

I have received your letter dated December 20, 1995, and the corresponding4

attachment (letter from Zionomics to Doug E11 man, dated December 14,1995).
.

!

In the attachment, Zionomics proposes to encapsulate the magnesium-thorium
sheet metal fragment in concrete and transport it to Barnwell, South Carolina !for disposal. The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) finds the proposed :

approach to be acceptable.

As indicated in our October 6,1995, letter,d for unrestricted use following
your facility at 1950 West Fort ;

Street, Detroit, Michigan should be release
disposal of the sheet metal fragment. I will recommend that the Commission '

release your facility and remove it from the Site Decommissioning Management
Plan list following NRC receipt of your Certificate of Disposition of
Materials (NRC Fom 314). Please attach a copy of the Disposal Shipment
Manifest and a signed acknowledgement of receipt from the Barnwell disposal
site or the waste collector. Enclosed are copies of NRC Form 314 for your j

,

use.
|

Thank you for your attention to this . natter. If you have any questions, I can [
be reached at (301) 415-6607. j

Sincerely,

i

John T. Buckley
Low-Level Waste and Decomissioning

Projects Branch !,

Division of Waste Management i
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